
SAC Committee 

Sebastian River Middle School 

October 24, 2011 

Attendance: Meredith Tatro, Ron Rompot, Cynthia Noonan, Alan Kayser, Bud Verderber, 

Bennie Shaw, Katy Bartolini, Debra Schroeder, Joan Whittier, Margaret Davis, Joe Stabile 

 Meeting called to order at 3:51 p.m. The minutes from the previous meeting were 

approved by a unanimous vote. Motion to accept was by Cynthia Noonan, 2nd by Alan 

Keyser. 

 Discussion regarding the SRMS School Improvement Plan took place. Members 

reviewed the Reading section along with information given by Dr. Shaw.  

 Dr. Shaw brought up for discussion the possibility of offering a Saturday Academic 

Program to be used for instructional use only. Using referral data and grades to pinpoint 

areas of deficiency. Specific details regarding the program would need to be discussed 

prior to taking any donations (which were offered) to help fund the program. Dr. Shaw 

stated that a 3-hour program twice a month would cost about $300/month. Suggestions 

regarding using parents and High School IB students along with the teacher to provide 

quality one-on-one assistance would be extremely beneficial.  

 Discipline referrals have gone down, which has been attributed to teachers working 

more with students in the classroom and with parents with interventions first. 

 Fall Sports Season Banquet will be held on Nov.  

 NJHS will be participating in the March of Dimes walk on March 3, 2012 and will be 

coordinating activities in the school to promote awareness and raise funds for research. 

Meeting Adjourned 4:45pm. 

 

 


